
MILLS NEWSLETTER 

In This Issue 

 Upcoming Meetings 

 Police Dept. Message 

 Welcome Spring 

 Garage Sale Info 

 New water, sewer, sanitation 
rates 

 Fire Dept. Message 

 CCR Report 

 Classical Academy Info 

 MARCH 2022 

 

Upcoming City Council  

Meetings 

Work Sessions: 

March 7th 9am, 8th & 22nd 6pm 

April 11th 9am, 12th & 26th 6pm 

Council Meetings:  

March 8th & 22nd 7pm 

April 12th & 26th 7pm 

Meetings held at Mills City Hall 

and are subject to change 

 

8:00 AM to 2:00 PM – The Fort Ministry 

4741 W. Yellowstone Hwy. Mills 

(in the Mountain View Plaza next door to 
Family Dollar) 

The court office has been moved to the City Hall.  If 

you need to make a payment please stop by at the 

new location. 

Court payments on Tuesday will 

only be accepted at the City Hall 

until 10:00 a.m.  After that you 

may come to Court and make 

your payments in court.  Court 

is still held at 4800 W  

Yellowstone.   



Contact Us 

City of Mills 

704 Fourth St 

PO Box 789 

Mills, WY 82644 

(307) 234-6679 

info@millswy.gov 

 

                                                    

Visit us on the web at 

www.millswy.gov 

 

                                                      

Pay your bill online at 

CCR Report (Consumer 
Confidence Report) is  
available on the City of Mills 
website (millswy.gov), City 
Hall, and at the Water 
Treatment Plant. 

 
Learn more about Wyoming 
Classical Academy, a new  
free-tuition public charter 
school proposed for Mills. The 
school plans to open grades  
K-5 in September of 2023 in 
the Mills Elementary School 
building.  Construction will 
begin on a new K-12 campus 
soon after opening. Visit 
www.wyoclassical.org and 
like them on Facebook 
@wyomingclassical. 

**PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR EMAIL NOTIFICATION 

SYSTEM** 

Advantages to this system: 

Requests for Proposals                

Monthly Newsletters 

Calendar Events 

Resolutions 

Ordinances & Other Exciting Activities 
Around Mills 

**SIGN UP FOR THESE NOTIFI-

CATIONS SO YOU DON’T MISS OUT** 

    @ www.millswy.gov 

Coming Soon!  New water, sewer and  

sanitation rates.  Please read future new 

letters to find out what the new rates will 

be. Per Resolution 2022-9.   

Also, watch for sanitation route 

changes. 

 

During cold weather months, don’t forget to let 

your faucet drip slowly to help prevent pipes 

from freezing. The dripping faucet should be as 

far away from the initial water source as  

possible so the water will flow through the  

entire length of the system. A constant  

dripping faucet will relieve pressure that is  

building up in the pipe between an ice  

blockage and the faucet, and helps to prevent 

the pipes from bursting when the pipes begin to 

thaw.  

MESSAGE FROM MILLS FIRE DEPARTMENT 

If you or someone you know is a home  
oxygen patient and would like to upgrade 
your oxygen tubing to a fire safe option,  
contact Mills FD today at 307-234-8481 or  
firechief@millswy.gov  or visit the link below 
for a #FreeFiresafeKit. http://wsf.wyo.gov 

There is an extra trash pickup, free 

of charge, every Thursday.  If you 

have non household items you 

need picked up please call the City 

Hall to be put on the schedule.   

Items that will not be picked up: 

Tires, oil & paint, chemicals, and 

box spring mattresses. 

http://www.wyoclassical.org
mailto:firechief@millswy.gov
https://twitter.com/hashtag/FreeFiresafeKit?src=hashtag_click
https://t.co/J7lDXyxvTM

